
 April 27th 2020 

Hello Children, 

Hello! Well done—you have completed 

your first week of work set especially for 

you by your teacher.  Lots of your parents 

have said you enjoyed seeing your 

teachers in the videos—there will be 

another one this week!  There are some 

fantastic photos and work being sent to 

the teacher’s emails—we love to see how 

creative you’ve been and I think there 

might be a few budding chefs out there. 

We have spoken to a few children and 

parents this week and it sounds like you 

are working hard and trying your best. I 

know it must be difficult to do your 

learning activities whilst at home when 

there’s other stuff to do but please try to 

do a little bit each day—we are all here to 

help if you need us (or if your parents do!) 

 

 

 

Do you enjoy David Walliams books? 

Check this out!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/

elevenses-catch-up/ 

Elevenses with The World of David Wal-

liams - The World of David Walliams 

Every day at 11am, you can listen to one 

of David Walliams’ World’s Worst Chil-

dren stories, so sit down, take a break, 

and enjoy 20ish minutes of pure fun!  

Joke of the week: 

Q: Why couldn't the pony 

sing himself a lullaby? 

A: He was a little hoarse. 

If you’ve got a good joke 

please email it to me! 

head@seagravevps.org  

 

Storytime! 

We hope you have seen 

some of the stories we 

have recorded for you.  

They are all on our 

Vimeo account. 

https://vimeo.com/

user111451510 

Goodbye for now,   

from Mrs Litchfield 

Happy Birthday Oscar 

CONGRATULATIONS       

to Scarlett (and her family) 

She is now a big sister to 

the very gorgeous Thomas  






